
November 27, 2012 "Hulett Inspections"

To All Waterside Residents:

Drywood termites were recently found in several Waterside units. These 
are different from the subterranean pests and require different action to 
exterminate.  

Please be advised, over the coming weeks a company representative 
from Hulett Environmental will be asking to inspect your home for 
evidence of drywood termites.

We anticipate the inspection to take no more than 30 minutes.
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